
Fellow sailors,  
 
Mother Nature has decided to trump King Neptune and so Neptune’s Atlantic Regatta has been 
cancelled.   We will be returning all entry fees.  
 
http://wtkr.com/2015/09/23/some-neptune-festival-events-canceled-changed-due-to-weather/ 

 
We have a plan to salvage what we can by still meeting at the Raven Restaurant for the free 
party/skippers’ social and get your coveted Neptune T-shirts. Come and show your support to 
Ricky and Bobby Dunnington for their service to our country and their continued sponsorship of 
this regatta.  
  
We have a special contest that will determine who wins the First-to-Finish silver plate. You 
won’t want to miss this historic event. 
  
If you want your check returned to you, you may pick it up at The Raven. If not, I will tear them 
up.  
  
Raven Restaurant - 6:30 pm  
Check out the link below: 
http://www.theraven.com/history.html 
  
Respectfully, 
Jerry Pattenaude 
Event Chairman 
Neptune’s Atlantic Regatta 
neptune@broadbaysailing.org  

http://wtkr.com/2015/09/23/some-neptune-festival-events-canceled-changed-due-to-weather/
http://www.theraven.com/history.html
mailto:neptune@broadbaysailing.org

